
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
CMS-Chicago, Survey & Operations Group 
233 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 600 
Chicago, IL 60601-5519 

 
 

MEDICARE NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
 
Notice is hereby given that on August 25, 2023 the agreement between Montrose 
Behavioral Health Hospital, 4720 N. Clarendon Avenue, Chicago, Illinois 60640 and the 
Secretary of Health and Human Services, as a psychiatric hospital in the Medicare program, will 
be terminated. 

 
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services has determined that Montrose Behavioral Health 
Hospital is not in compliance with the following Medicare Condition of Participation 
for psychiatric hospitals. 
 

  42 CFR §482.13- Patient Rights 
 
The Medicare program will not make payment for inpatient hospital services furnished to patients 
admitted on or after August 25, 2023. For patients admitted prior to August 25, 2023, payment 
may continue to be made for up to 30 days of covered services furnished on or after August 25, 
2023. 
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